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All too often, after American law enforcement get caught and called out for violating the civil 
rights of American citizens, their go to play is to retaliate and re-traumatize their victim.  They 
publish whatever derogatory information that they can find  to cause further trauma and to call 
attention away from their own gross misdeeds.  This is precisely what the Town of Windsor and 
its Police have done.    
 
It is a credit to the character and integrity of Lt. Caron Nazario that all they have managed to find 
was footage of a speeding ticket, a traffic stop.   It is a traffic stop where Lt. Nazario again waits 
for a clear, safe space to pull over.  A traffic stop where Lt. Nazario remains calm and courteous.  
It is a traffic stop that is irrelevant to the deplorable actions of the town of Windsor’s police 
officers. It is footage whose release is only intended to retaliate against and to retraumatize their 
victim.   
 
They retaliated by releasing footage of what we are sure they believed to be Lt. Nazario’s address 
– knowing he was afraid of retaliation, knowing their officers had already threatened to retaliate.  
And this was illegal.  Let us be clear, the Town of Windsor and its Police Department have now 
violated the law and sought to invite further violence on a uniformed member of the Armed 
Forces for speaking out against them.   
 
We have notified the appropriate authorities and this aggression will not go unchecked.   
 
The conduct of the Town and its Police are shameful, but this is the conduct we have now come to 
expect from them.    
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